HEALTHWATCH AND PUBLIC

INVOLVEMENT ASSOCIATION

Public and Patient Involvement in Health and Social Care

November 1st 2017

Dear HAPIA Member,

We attach a notice for the formal AGM on November 29th 2017 and you will
find a copy of our Annual Report for 2016 at: hitp://tinyurl.com/yddkbijfk

If you have any problem with downloading the report please let us know and
we can email or post it to you. The Report details many interesting projects and
campaigns that HAPIA has been involved in and we hope to roll our more
campaigns to challenge the NHS and social care system in the new year.

The AGM will be followed by a discussion on future projects to be pursued by
HAPIA and we attach a note about our future operational model.

Very best wishes

Malcolm Alexander Ruth Marsden
Chair Vice Chair



